Hybrid Selectmen's Workshop August 4, 2021

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch, Mike Welch

Public: Kyle Standifird, Jared Henningsen

Charyl called workshop to order at 4:18pm.

The Board reviewed and discussed:

- Clark Farm Road Agreement Change from a one-year to a two-year agreement
- Paving Clark Farm Road –Have a written agreement drawn up for the Town to complete the work and Ice Castles to cover the cost.
- Ice Castles Water MOU Increase maximum daily usage from 300,000 gallons to 350,000 gallons with permission of the Superintendent of Public Works and a Selectmen. Ice Castles offered to help cover the cost of pump upgrades if the opportunity ever presents itself.

Charyl motioned to adjourn the workshop at 4:42pm. Scott seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

The public was able to participate remotely over Zoom by going to www.zoom.us, using the Zoom App on a cellphone, or on a landline calling 1-646-558-8656 Password: 003948 and entering Meeting ID: 935 0216 8673 Password: 003948. If the public were unable to access the meeting, they were asked to call 603-348-8752 for assistance.

Charyl Readon, Chairman

R.G. Rand

Scott Rice

R. Gil Rand

August 10, 2021